

11/11

Saturday, October 26, 2024

12:15 AM

## Meeting Overview

### Adjustment:

- This meeting was cancelled due to the Veteran's Day holiday.

### President's Updates

- **Media Dump**
  - Please be sure to upload any pictures or media you've collected to the proper team
  - Thank you Joseph for uploading the GOAT's Vote media.
- **Campus Lighting:**
  - For anyone that leaves campus past 4pm, please take pictures and videos of areas personally find to be too dark to walk/feel-safe.
  - This data will help us present it to Jenny Chambers-Taube so that we can pursue ac our campus.
- **Cougar Privacy Pods**
  - Actively working with Jenny Chambers-Taube and Stacy Gravel, whom is the Project Interior Design for WSU.
  - There are a couple hurdles we are currently facing, including:
    - Fire codes
    - Seismic codes
    - Pricing
    - Accessibility:
      - For true accessibility, single use pods do not meet certain University re accessibility. We also can't just tell people with accessibility issues to u rooms to adhere to their accessibility needs/concerns.
- **Blood Drive**
  - November 18th (Monday) & 19th (Tuesday)
  - Please let me know if you have any availability to cover some times. We'll be putting on Wednesday.
- **Virtual SGC (to whom it is applicable to)**

## Executive Staff Updates

### Caitlyn's:

- ▶ Preparing for blood drive next week – Need to ping
- ▶ Trying to tie up loose ends and move forward with
- ▶ Forgot to do the carts on Friday—might need some
- ▶ Need to finalize secret santa with Fidan (our 1-1 w
- ▶ Movie night Friday with Dene – DTC is watching Tr
- ▶ Preparing for csab (collecting pics, reaching out to
- ▶ Trying to think ahead and prepare for next term (V
- ▶ I feel like I'm forgetting something...
- ▶ Meeting with Maggie Friday about the Cougar Care

### T's:

- ▶ Preparing for November SGC, Leg. Agenda already
- ▶ Cougar Day flyers being sent to Joseph today and pos
- ▶ Cougar lobbying training starting next week for WS
- ▶ Emailing the elected incumbents, as some of the ra
- ▶

### Fidan's:

- ▶ Reached out to Lillian about PO forms on Friday, w
- ▶ Working on upcoming future snack PO form and su
- ▶ Continuing 1:1's with exec staff.
- ▶ Creating when2meets for winter training, team bo

### Jasper's:

- ▶ Meeting scheduled for 11/22 with Ellie Andrews to
- ▶ Testing of the bird safe windows pushed back to M
- ▶ Still waiting for a response from Composters of Cla

g for volunteers  
the Little Library  
e support with that  
as on a holiday)  
on but you have to rsvp  
people, etc..)  
LA, Legacy gift(??), and CSAB—I'm sure I'm missing more)

e Carts

sent in to the Steering committee to be put on the agenda  
sted latest end of the week  
SU-Vancouver  
aces have not been called yet,to let them know about SGC, Coug Day, etc

orking on hopefully getting that done by this week  
upplies form

ending, and white elephant

o discuss invasive plant removal  
larch due to cleaning by faculty  
rk County

- November 23rd (Saturday)
- **Coug Day at the Capitol**
  - This will start becoming a major focus going forward. More details to come.
- **ASWSUV Code of Conduct**
  - An official document was posted in the all chat that outlines rules, regulations, code of conduct, everything under the sun.
  - This document was created to address concerns regarding attendance, performance, and feedback.
- **President's One-on-One's:**
  - While I will be looking over your written updates, I would love to set up or have email updates sent to my office so we can go over your updates together.

e of ethics, and

ce, and outward

ch of you stop by the

### Isela's:

- ▶ Meeting Scheduled with WSU Government Relations anyone has questions for them from 8-9am, 9-10am questions you'd like for me to bring up to them!!
- ▶ Working on Draft WSUV agenda timeline based off union building)
- ▶ Still in search of housing with Sheila, have narrowed
- ▶ Meeting with WSA Exec Director to solidify potential
- ▶ Listened in on a couple of USSA meetings
- ▶ Working on credit internships with advisors

### Nayeli's:

- ▶ First CEDI meeting occurred a week or so ago (Wednesday)
  - Spoke about CILA/CEDI Lunch (Main Topic)
  - Sawyer's Departure :(
  - City Hall Event
  - Spoke about parking
- ▶ Prioritizing some classes now that Dia De Los Muertos
  - Need to upload pictures to Media folder in the
- ▶ Officially on the Search Committee for Sawyer's Replacement
- ▶ Finishing the Club Checklist (Talking to Truc and Fico)
- ▶ Working with Jacob on Resources for Undocumented
  - Can or will find someone to translate ASWSU
- ▶ Public Safety Advisory Council Meeting is upcoming
  - List of members (they can currently remember)
    - ☐ Lisa Wolfson
    - ☐ Isela
    - ☐ Felix
    - ☐ Ashe Debusse
    - ☐ Jennette from Public Safety
  - Will update when they get a full list.
- ▶

### Joseph's:

ns Dec. 2<sup>nd</sup> 8-10am ( Thinking of introducing them at exec meeting see if  
m closed gov. Relations meeting) Please let me know if you have any

F Legislative asks from WSA form (trying to tackle more than just student

d down some asks and getting closer to a booking  
al funding sponsors

Wednesday or Thursday)

tos has finished.  
ne Teams Channel.

placement.

dan)

ed Students

IV's Statement in Spanish.

g.

er seeing) of this Council so that ASWSUV can make a thank you letter

- Goats Vote Recap Vid
- WSU vs. OSU Football Watch Party
  - ▶ Approved by Marcom, shared across both ASWSU
- Blood Drive (shifts my schedule 😞 )
  - ▶ Monday (11/18) & Tuesday (11/19)
- DDLM recap
  - ▶ Biggest time investment as of now
- Wednesday Town Hall (shifts my schedule 😞 )
-

/ and WSU Vancouver's pages